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Town of Burlington 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 2, 2021 

BURLINGTON, CONNECTICUT 

 
A special Town Meeting of the electors and citizens qualified to vote in Town Meetings in the Town of Burlington was 
called to order at 7:32 pm in the Burlington Town Hall Auditorium on Tuesday, August 2, 2021, by First Selectman 
Theodore C. Shafer. 
 
Approximately 64 Individuals were present. 
 
First Selectman Shafer asked for any nomination for moderator.   James Chard made a motion to elect Ted Shafer as 
moderator, seconded by Carl Salesdo.  Upon no further nominations, Chard/Zabel moved to close nominations for 
moderator.  Ted Shafer was voted moderator by voice vote. 
 
Call of the meeting was read by Mary-Jane Ugalde, Town Clerk. 
 
1.  Election to fill the vacancy on the Regional School Board District #10 Board of Education until the next    general 
election. 
 
Shafer outlined the nominating procedure and called for nominations from the floor.  Jack Gedney, 20 Bigwood Lane 
nominated Zach Rankin.  Tim Rankin, 43 Village Lane seconded the motion.  Both presented reasons to support Mr. 
Rankin.  Mr. Rankin accepted the nomination and spoke briefly, thanking those who attended for their support. 
 
Vince Lambri, 38 Mine Road nominated Mike Uchalid.  Sharon Farmer, 38 Mine Road seconded the motion.  Both 
presented reasons to support Mr. Uchalid.  Mr. Uchalid accepted the nomination and spoke briefly, thanking those who 
attended for their support. 
 
Paper ballots were used for voting.   
Donna Rusgrove, Republican Registrar announced that 65 ballots were cast with 1 spoiled ballot. 
 
Zach Rankin – 52 votes                                  
Mike Uchalid – 12 votes 
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by James Chard and seconded by Carl Salsedo. 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
Mary-Jane Ugalde 
Town Clerk 
 


